
From: Anthony_Dennis@doh.state.fl.us
To: Kathleen Pagan; sheets-smb@hotmail.com
Cc: John Mousa; Paul_Myers@doh.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Koppers Meeting June 11
Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 6:43:15 PM
Attachments: Koppers Meeting 0609.doc

There have been some technical difficulties with the reverse 911 and the Communications Office is
working to fix it.  Five Alachua County Health Department personnel spent 2.5 hours this morning in the
Stephen Foster neighborhood delivering the attached notices.  The Health Department has done
interviews with several media outlets including TV 20 and AM850 and the Gainesville Sun this week.  I
have also spoken with a couple of citizens from the neighborhood and informed them of the details.  If
you are aware of anyone in the Stephen Foster neighborhood that is not receiving this information feel
free to have them contact me at 334-7930.   Thanks
 
Anthony Dennis
Environmental Health Director
Alachua County Health Department
Florida Department of Health
352-334-7930

From: Kathleen Pagan [mailto:kpagan@alachuacounty.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 11:01 AM
To: Sharon Sheets
Cc: John Mousa; Dennis, Anthony D
Subject: Koppers Meeting June 11
 
Hello Sharon,
Following your call late yesterday evening about your concern that the reverse 911 phone call to
the Stephen Foster Neighborhood has not happened and it is now 2 days before the meeting, I was
able to speak with Gina Hawkins on the staff of the City.  She is out of town at a meeting and will
not return in time to attend on Thursday.  She advises contacting City Manager Russ Blackburn to
ask if the City Communications Director Mr. Wood will implement the reverse 911 notification.
 
Hopefully this has been implemented today and all neighbors are aware of the meeting.  Good day.
 
Kathleen Pagan, AICP, Sr. Planner
352-374-5249
www.scenicus441.com
http://growth-management.alachua.fl.us/
 
 
 
 

mailto:Anthony_Dennis@doh.state.fl.us
mailto:kpagan@alachuacounty.us
mailto:sheets-smb@hotmail.com
mailto:jjm@alachuacounty.us
mailto:Paul_Myers@doh.state.fl.us
http://www.scenicus441.com/

		[image: image1.png]FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF

HEALT









		Charlie Crist


Governor



		John Henry Thomas, M.D.

Health Center

		Ana M. Viamonte Ros, M.D., M.P.H.


State Surgeon General









		Koppers Soil Sampling Open House





		The Alachua County Health Department is hosting an Open House Meeting to discuss the offsite soil sampling results near the Koppers facility.   The meeting will take place on June 11, 2009, from 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. at Stephen Foster Elementary School Cafeteria (3800 NW 6th Street, Gainesville).

Parking will be available on the NW 39th Avenue side of the school.

 

The purpose of the meeting is to address concerns and questions from neighboring residents and businesses in the vicinity of the Koppers facility and to allow them an opportunity to receive the most up-to-date information available in this matter.

 

The open House format will include representatives of the following organizations:

 

         The Alachua County Health Department

         Florida Department of Health Toxicologist

         The United States Environmental Protection Agency

         The Florida Department of Environmental Protection

         Beazer East, Inc. (Responsible Party for Clean-up of Koppers site) 

         The Alachua County Environmental Protection Department

For more information, call the Alachua County Health Department at 352-334-7930.





		Alachua County Health Department • Environmental Health


224 SE 24th Street( Gainesville, FL 32641







[image: image1.png]
